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I hope you had a wonderful summer break.  August always brings 
a sense of excitement as we prepare for the coming year… 
 
July 28-29 Executive Summit IMESD hosted the sixth annual 
summit, which was a tremendous success.  Over 50 regional 
administrators attended the two day-event, which featured 
presentations from Oregon’s Chief Education Officer, Nancy 
Golden, Oregon’s Deputy Superintendent of Public Instruction, 
Rob Saxton, and Dani Ledezma, Governor Kitzhaber’s Education 
Advisor.  In addition, presentations on STEM, Eastern Promise, 
and the Blue Mountain Early Learning HUB were featured.  In 
summary, the event provided our leaders with current information 
on education reform to jump start their year.  
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